
[YOUR ADDRESS LINE 1]
[ADDRESS LINE 2]
[TOWN/CITY]
[COUNTY]
[POSTCODE]
[DATE]
[YOUR EMAIL]
Dear [MP’S FULL NAME FOLLOWED BY ‘MP’, E.G. JOHN SMITH MP] 
RE: APPG on West Papua - June 4, 2019
As your local constituent, I am writing to you to invite you to a meeting of the All-Party Parliamentary Group on West Papua (APPG) taking place on Tuesday June 4 at 5PM-6:30PM in the Thatcher Room of the Palace of Westminster.
The meeting will discuss the urgent situation in West Papua, including the deeply disturbing human rights abuses that are being carried out there under the Indonesian occupation. Since the 1960s, it’s estimated that hundreds of thousands of indigenous West Papuans have been killed by the Indonesian security forces.
The meeting will be addressed by: 
· Benny Wenda, Chairman of the United Liberation Movement for West Papua;
· Jennifer Robinson, Co-Founder of the International Lawyers for West Papua;
· Peter Prove, Director of International Affairs at the World Council of Churches;
· Dreli Solomon, First Secretary, Embassy of the Republic of Vanuatu, Brussels.
The APPG on West Papua is co-chaired by the Rt Hon. Alex Sobel MP and Lord Harries of Pentregrath, and has over 10 active members from five political parties.
The meeting follows on from the historic first-ever House of Commons debate on West Papua, which took place on May 8. 
I am trusting you to represent my concerns on this matter. RSVP to office@IPWP.org to receive the meeting documentation and updates. 
I look forward to receiving your reply.

Yours sincerely,

[YOUR NAME]

